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We have some exciting news to share with you! Our organisation is undergoing some changes that will 

help us better serve our mission and vision. We are changing our legal entity from a charitable trust to a 

Charitable Incorporated Organisation (CIO). This means that we will have more flexibility and autonomy 

in managing our assets and activities, while still being regulated by the Charity Commission. 

 

Along with this change, we are also updating our name to reflect our identity and scope. We are now 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (UK), or FFWPU (UK) for short. This name 

emphasises our commitment to building a peaceful and harmonious world through the values of family, 

love and service. 

 

Our new charity numbers are 1202107 in England and Wales, and SC052760 in Scotland. These changes 

will take place gradually over the next few months, so please bear with us as we update our documents, 

systems and communications. We will keep you informed of any important updates along the way. 

 

We want to assure you that these changes will not affect the essence of our organisation. We will continue 

to do the same work that we have been doing for decades, promoting peace, unity and happiness through 

education, culture and service. We will also continue to uphold the same values and principles that guide 

our actions and decisions. 

 

We are very grateful for your support and participation in our activities and events. We hope that you will 

join us in celebrating this new chapter in our charity's history. Together, we can make a positive 

difference in the world! 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us at hq@ ffwpu,org,uk. We would 

love to hear from you! 


